January 27, 2014
Ricardo Lomedico 
d/b/a Phoenix Moving & Logistics 

14009 49th Place W.

Edmonds, WA  98026
RE:  Notice of Intent to Send to Collections, Penalty Assessment No. TV-131606
Dear Mr. Lomedico:
As you are aware, on October 11, 2013, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission issued Amended Order 02, Initial Order, assessing a financial penalty against Phoenix Moving & Logistics in the amount of $5,000 for 2 violations of RCW 81.80.075(1), offering to transport household goods in the state of Washington and advertising to transport household goods without first obtaining the required permit from the Commission.  Order 02 became final on November 4, 2013.  The Commission sent Phoenix Moving & Logistics a Second Notice on November 13, 2013, and a Final Notice on December 18, 2013.  
The Commission has not received the $5,000 payment due and owing.  
This is to notify you that the Commission intends to forward your outstanding debt to a collection agency for collection.  You likely will incur additional expenses and fees, including costs of collection, attorney’s fees, and interest.  These expenses and fees will be added to your outstanding $5,000 balance.  
If you have any questions about this letter or about the company’s obligations under Commission rules, you may contact Sondra Walsh at (360) 664-1286.

Very truly yours,

ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM 
Assistant Attorney General
cc: 
Sondra Walsh, Manager, UTC Finance and Facilities 

Kim Anderson, UTC Financial Services 


Carey O’Bryant, UTC Financial Services  
